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Longview Farm Sewer Easement  
Tawnya Ernst, NAD Lead Specialist, Land Conservation, updated the Board that an existing 
sewer line, installed prior to the conservation of Longview Farm Open Space, has been identified 
on the property. Larimer County will be taking the lead on drafting the easement to recommend 
conveyance of the sewer line easement to South Fort Collins Sanitation District (SFCSD).  

Member Piesman made a motion the Land Conservation and Stewardship Board 
recommends that City Council approve the granting of a permanent sewer line easement 
to South Fort Collins Sanitation District across Longview Farm Open Space in order to 
document an existing sewer line. Member Culver seconded the motion. The motion was 
unanimously approved 8-0.  


